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MARSTON MARSHES – EASY ACCESS PROJECT


Our grant application from ‘Community Spaces’ administering funds for the Big Lottery to complete this project has just been approved. Press releases are about to be made so we hope this will make the local newspapers and local TV programmes. We will also put news as it happens on the notice board in Waitrose.


The work will be done during the Spring/Summer and a formal opening with guests, music and barbeque possibly early September. We are also pleased that the Eaton Primary School wants to help design the information boards which will be placed at both access points to the marshes on Marston Lane. Additional work includes an outdoor classroom, for which we will be looking for volunteers to help create, and the creation of two ponds with connections to the river which will act as refuges for small fish. 


The work is being done in co-operation with the Norwich Fringe Project.





2011 SCARECROW COMPETITION sponsored by NOTCUTTS


Last year we changed the Annual Competition to the ‘Best Scarecrow’ and we have found strong support in the community to repeat this in 2011. The theme will be ‘gardens and gardening’ and will be sponsored by Notcutts. We hope more people will make scarecrows this year. EVRA will publish details of their locations so that people can visit them.  Entry forms will again be distributed by the Parish with their Summer School information. Judging will be done over the week-end of the 16/17 July and the last date for entries will be 4th July.


The winner will receive a Cup and generous Notcutts vouchers. The second and third prize winners will receive Notcutts vouchers and all entries will receive a certificate. Prizes will be presented at Notcutts shortly after the competition. Full details will be on the entry forms.


Our thanks go to Notcutts for continuing to support this biennial event and the Parish for distributing and collecting entry forms. 
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REPORT OF 2010 AGM


Those present at the AGM unanimously amended the constitution to extend the area of the Association to include Poplar Avenue. We would like to welcome those residents to the Association.


Those elected onto the committee are Gerald Cooke (chairman) 453164; Chris Stebbing (vice-chairman); Thelma Cooke (treasurer); Barbara Heighes (secretary); Rosemary Benton; Hilary Goodson; Margaret Kearn; Jean & Michael Phillips; and Diane Varvel. Since the AGM we have been pleased to co-opt Sharon Atkinson onto the committee but Diane Varvel has decided to resign and we thank her for her contribution to the committee over many years.








EVRA  POST BOX


The post box in Waitrose continues to be well used. If you have any comments on articles in the newsletter or other suggestions, please don’t hesitate to put a note in the box as we would love to hear from you. Recently we had a request for the facility of a ‘PayPoint’ account paying system in Waitrose. This suggestion has been passed on to the management, and we would like to hear from anyone supporting the idea. 











